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Grant Information: 

• The CDPHP Section has completed subawards for six organizations including the State’s three local
health authorities.

• Healthy People 2030, the fifth iteration of the Healthy People initiative, announced national objectives
to address public health priorities on August 18, 2020. Whereas the PHHS Block Grant is mandated to
be guided by the nation’s health objectives as outlined by the Healthy People initiative, stakeholders
and subrecipients will be encouraged to review and select appropriate Healthy People 2030 objectives
to focus on for the next grant year which will start October 1, 2021.

Evaluation and Reporting: 

• On September 30th, CDC’s evaluation team for PHHS presented key finding from the measurement
assessment conducted in 2019 to PHHS Block Grant Coordinators.

• Quarterly progress reports are due today on October 15. They are the final reports for the 2020-2021
Grant Year which concluded on September 30. Calls to discuss evaluation results will occur in the last
week of October and first two weeks of November.


